
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1900/2024-25         27.03.2025 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Greetings from Leaders Private School, Sharjah. 

 

Please be informed that the school office will remain closed from 30th March to 2nd 

April 2025 on the occasion of Eid Al Fitr. 

 

The books and uniform store will remain open from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. during 

these days, except on the first day of Eid. 

 

The new academic session (2025-26) will commence as follows: 

 KG2 to Grade 12   –  7th  April 2025 (Monday) 

 Pre-KG & KG-1   –  9th  April 2025 (Wednesday) 

Wishing you and your family a happy and blessed Eid ! 

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 

 


